
Statement of Compliance with Policy D12a of the London Plan 

This is to confirm that the requirements of Policy D12a of the London Plan have been fully 
met. The necessary fire safety considerations, as outlined within the policy, have been 
incorporated into the design and development stages of the project. These include: 

• Demonstration of a robust strategy for fire safety that includes passive and active 
fire protection measures. 

• Consideration of means of escape and building evacuation for all users, including 
emergency evacuation lifts where required. 

• Integration of appropriate measures to minimize the risk of fire spread and promote 
safe access for fire services. 

The project has adhered to all relevant guidelines and standards, ensuring compliance with 
the requirements of Policy D12a. 

Signed, 
Martin Green 

28 October 2024 

 


